
 Changes to ETS Route 675 
 Affecting S. Bruce Smith School 

 Due to low ridership, route 675 to S. Bruce Smith School will be cancelled as of the end of June 

 2025. We apologize for any inconvenience this route cancellation may cause. 

 On Demand Transit service may be an option for students travelling to S. Bruce Smith. Using 

 the On Demand Transit app or phone line, you can book a trip from 6 a.m. to 10 p.m. on 

 weekdays (and reduced hours on weekends). Learn more about On Demand Transit at 

 edmonton.ca/OnDemandTransit  . 

 Frequently Asked Questions 

 How does ETS decide which routes get cancelled? 

 ETS takes a data-driven approach to putting resources where they are needed most. Service 

 changes are made based on data like on-time performance, rider numbers and crowding. 

 Can I still use my school board Arc card? 

 You can still use your school-issued Arc card—and benefit from the reduced fare cap—on 

 regular service buses and LRT. Use the trip planner at edmonton.ca/Transit to find your 

 route. 

 How much does On Demand Transit cost? 

 There is no cost to use On Demand Transit. 

http://edmonton.ca/OnDemandTransit

